From: Mario Asta <

Sent: 2022/10/16 10:35 AM

To: Planning Development < <u>Planning.Development@brampton.ca</u>>

Cc: memery@westonconsulting.com; Mario Asta <

Subject: [EXTERNAL]FW: Zoning By-law File# OZS-2022-036

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting.

RE: Zoning By-law File# OZS-2022-036

Good afternoon

I am a neighbouring resident living at white way with respect to the above file #, after reviewing the posted signage, I am noticing that there are driveway entrances on to The Gore Road. This is a great concern to me and other residences of the Manswood Cres. The original development plans of this property never included any driveways to The Gore Road, please advise me as to how this driveway was included. Also provide me with any traffic impact studies or noise studies.

As a long time resident of this area we are not against development but we want to ensure your project doesn't negatively effect our home and community.

Sincerely Mario Asta